

Darlene Wynne <dwynne@beverlyma.gov>

Briscoe Village Planning Board Site Plan Review - 5/27

Ryan Laracy <rlaracy@beverlyma.gov> To: Darlene Wynne <dwynne@beverlyma.gov> Tue, May 26, 2020 at 1:43 PM

Hi Darlene,

Fire Prevention does not have any issues with this plan for the reuse of the Briscoe School.

We do have a few requirements that this is probably not the venue for but will need to be ensured during the permitting process. As discussed at prior Parking and Traffic Meetings the driveways will need to meet the turn radius and weight requirements of our ladder truck. Both are attached below. Also a hydrant will need to be added on this property within 100ft of the Fire Department Connection as the closest current hydrants do not me code requirements for the installation of a standpipe system which this building will require.

On Mon, May 25, 2020 at 1:10 PM Darlene Wynne dwynne@beverlyma.gov wrote: [Quoted text hidden]

Ryan Laracy

City of Beverly Captain- Beverly Fire Prevention Bureau 978-927-2200 rlaracy@beverlyma.gov



2 attachments



truck height weight.jpg 4147K

Pierce Turning Performance Analysis.pdf 326K